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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    Contact Robert Jackson 504-269-7978 or 
February 2, 2010      Brenda Thornton 504-269-7819 
 
 
LOW WATER PRESSURE 
 
 
A portion of New Orleans east will experience very low water pressure on Wednesday, February 3, 
2010 from 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. while  Wallace Drennen Construction Company working for the Sewerage 
and Water Board makes a repair to a 30” water main that serves the area. 
 
The area affected is on Michoud Boulevard from I-10 to Lake Forest Blvd. This area is also known as 
Oak Island Subdivisions one and two. 
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